
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Proclamation for Municipal Clerks Week – Executive Office 

Submitted By: S. Diane White, City Clerk 

Date Submitted: April 26, 2022 

Work Session Date: N/A 

Council Meeting Date: May 2, 2022 

Background/History: 
To recognize the vital and appreciated services performed by Municipal and Deputy Clerks in serving the changing 
needs of their communities. 
 

This May will be the 53rd Annual Professional Municipal Clerks Week, initiated in 1969 by IIMC and is endorsed by 
all of its members throughout the United States, Canada and 15 other countries. In 1984 and in 1994, Presidents 
Ronald Reagan and Bill Clinton, respectively, signed a Proclamation officially declaring Professional Municipal 
Clerks Week the first full week of May and recognizing the essential role Municipal Clerks play in local government. 
 
IIMC is a professional association of City, Village, Town, Township, Borough and County Clerks, Secretaries and 
Recorders. IIMC prepares its members to meet the challenges of the diverse role of the Municipal and Deputy Clerk 
by providing services and continuing professional development opportunities to benefit members and the 
government entities they serve. Founded in 1947 in French Lick, Indiana, IIMC has 14,700 members throughout 
the United States, Canada and 15 other countries. 

Cost: $  Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

N/A 

Action Requested from Council: 

Present proclamation 

 


